
We Need 
Your 

Input!
Wednesday, August 20

6:30 p.m.
22055 S. Beavercreek Rd. 

Beavercreek ,OR

Attend in person or 
participate online

link at conservationdistrict.org

Can’t make it that night?  
A recording and the survey 
link will be available on our 

website the next day!
conservationdistrict.org  

Seating is limited.  Please RSVP at
503-210-6000 or 

info@conservationdistrict.org

Our Board of Directors wants to hear from the public before making a decision 

about what to do with the barn.  

At the meeting, we will talk about the barn’s current condition and possible 

options for the future.

If you attend the meeting online, you will receive a survey link so you may share 

your thoughts.  Those attending in person may use the survey or share their 

thoughts that evening.

Everyone is invited! 

https://conservationdistrict.org/
mailto:info@conservationdistrict.org

